Pinehurst Parks and Recreation Department
Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee Meeting
April 5, 2017 at 4:00pm
Village Hall 1* Floor Conference Room

Meeting Minutes

Attendees: Mike Ventola, John Bouldry, Tom Campbell, Melissa Watford, Bob Farren, Kevin

Reed. Absent: Mark Wagner

1. Tom gave everyone an update on the current projects.

a.

The greenway project was awarded to Blackrock Nursery for $164,977 and
they have begun to clear the route for the trail. Permits are in hand for the
wetland mitigation from the Army Corps of Engineers and from NCDOT for
the encroachment agreement. Mark has sent out letters to developed
properties along the route with a plan detail showing where the trail will be
located behind their properties.

The sidewalk project is out to bid and due back on March 21%. The plan is to
take that to Council to award a contract on March 28" and begin construction
shortly thereafter.

Both projects are anticipated to be completed now by the end of June, but
Mark is less optimistic about the sidewalks since it is getting such a late start.
Staff also begin working on renovating/repairing a few sections of existing
trails and is finalizing pricing for those now. The plan is to replace BST along
Dundee Road in front of the Elementary School and Craig Road to install
granite fines there. The other sections to be replaced are in Heather Glen
development where we will be replacing BST and screenings with asphalt to
address some slopes and washing out areas.

2. Tom reminded the committee that the Managers decided to recommend next
year’s sidewalk construction would be going out towards the lake area. He shared
the survey data from the recent mailing that went out and it was a favorable
response from residents indicating support for the 1.34 mile sidewalk along St.
Andrews and Lake Forest Drive. There is a Public Input meeting scheduled for
next week that everyone is encouraged to attend.

3. There was no further discussion so Tom reminded everyone of the next meeting
scheduled for July 12 at 4:00pm.

4. Meeting adjourned at 5:03pm



